
 

           

 
 

 
 
 
May 9, 2025 
 
Cesar Depaco 
141 Mountain Top Rd. 
Bernardville, NJ 07924 
 
Dear Mr. Depaco, 
 
On behalf of Table of Hope please accept our sincerest gratitude for your generous donation of 
$10,000.00. Your contribution will make a significant difference in the lives of many in our 
community. 

Your support allows us to: 

● Provide essential services to those in need, such as through our soup kitchen, food 
pantry recovery and reentry and special programs such as our toy and backpack 
giveaways, etc. 

● Empower individuals and families to overcome challenges and build a better future. 
● Create a more compassionate and just community for all. 

We are deeply grateful for your generosity and your belief in our mission. With your support, we 
can continue to make a positive impact in the lives of others. 

Thank you again for your kindness. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Teresa E. Williams  
Executive Director 
 

 

Table of Hope 
65 Spring Street 

Morristown, NJ 07960 
973.998.9330 (Tel) 
973.685.4168 (Fax) 

www.tableofhopenj.org 
 

 “Where hope starts here and the community gathers to share” 

Spring Street Community Development Corp dba Table of Hope is a 501c3 tax exempt 
organization. Tax ID#45-0942880 


